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I object most strongly to the proposed compulsory purchase of Twickenham Riverside land
which has been leased to a local Charitable Trust for 125 years for the express benefit of
the local community by way of the lovely Jubilee Gardens. My reasons are listed briefly

below.

The huge costs involved

Building luxury flats on popular local gardens
Riding roughshod over a local charity
Destroying a popular local amenity

| thank you for your attention in this matter.

Susan P. Webb





